
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/16/2012 4:09:38 PM
Subject: FW: Possible Annualizations

Attachments: FY12-13 Possible Annualizations - Act without Governor's Vetoes (7-16-12).pdf

 
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Hawkins, Quentin 

Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 4:07 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Boles, Les

Subject: Possible Annualizations
 
Christian,
Les asked me to send you the possible Annualization we have identified in the Act. Please note that the amount 
noted for SCITS in DOR is the remaining projected cost of the project. We may revise the number if we are able to get 
a solid number for the cost directly associated with FY13-14.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Quentin
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